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                Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter @STM_Hull 

December 2020 

   NEWS 
                     Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 11th Dec 

The children are invited to wear a Christmas jumper to 

school that they already own or, wear a plain jumper 

decorated with Christmas items 😊! 

A Message from Mr Shaw ……. 

It has been an absolute delight to see our children so 

focused this term! They have all worked incredibly             

hard and we are very proud of their achievements. 

And ‘thank you!’ for your continued resolve in helping 

us keep our families safe. As we move 

ever closer to the end of term, I extend 

my warmest best wishes to you all for a 

safe; happy and peaceful Christmas.  

Christmas Lunch and Class Parties 

Nursery; FS2; Year 1 and Year 2 – Tuesday 15th Dec 

Years 3; 4; 5 and 6 – Wednesday 16th Dec 

In a slight change to previous years we are staggering 

these events across two days – without compromising on 

the fun! Get those party clothes on for Christmas lunch 

followed by a fun-filled classroom party. 

(NB. Party food donations not required) 

Christmas Nativities 

Because we must do things differently this year, our 

class nativities will be filmed so that we can offer you 

this footage through a secure link. The offer must 

however, be balanced with the need for your 

discretion and we ask that you do not share it with 

others.   

Christmas Post Deadline – Tues 15th Dec 

Please ensure that all Christmas cards for class friends 

are brought into school by no later than 15/12 for 

distribution before the end of term. Please be 

reminded that class lists are available via Google 

Classroom. 

Advent 

Thank you for supporting our Advent Woolly Hat Appeal 

for seafarers. Remaining donations should be brought to 

school by no later than Wed 09/12. 

Look out for your child’s 

personal Advent bag coming 

home soon, filled with activities 

as we move through Advent. 

Prayer Day 2020 

We made time for reflection recently during our whole 

school Prayer Day when we considered God’s message to 

us; our response and the journey we have made. 

Reminder – Term Dates 

School closes at 3pm on Fri 18th Dec for the Christmas 

holiday and we return on Mon 4th Jan. 

A full list of term dates is available on our school website: 

https://www.stmhull.org/news-and-events/term-dates  

https://www.stmhull.org/news-and-events/term-dates
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